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SATURDAY     4th June     Vigil Masses 

Parish Church, Papworth Everard, CB23 3QN 

 17.00 Mass  For the people of the parish 

St Michael’s, Huntingdon 

 19.00 Mass Peg Charlesworth + 

SUNDAY  5th June 

(LS) 09.00 Mass Thresiamma George + 

(LS) 11.00 Mass Janice Doluton Castor + 

 15.30 Mass in Polish 

10th Week of Ordinary Time 

MONDAY  6th June: 

 Mary, Mother of the Church 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Private Intention 

TUESDAY  7th June: Feria 

 No Mass today 

WEDNESDAY 8th June: Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Maureen & Ian McGovern 

THURSDAY  9th June: 

 Jesus Christ, Eternal High Priest 

 No Mass today 

FRIDAY  10th June:  Feria 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Janet O’Brien + 

(LS) 10.00 Midweek meditation 

SATURDAY  11th June: 

 St Barnabas 

(LS) 09.30 Mass Chacko Joseph + 

 10.00 Confessions 

17.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.   Papworth 

19.00 Mass: Vigil Mass.  St Michael’s 

PARKING: please park in Riverside car park, 

across the road, not in the streets behind the church. 

The open land behind the church is private property 

and has a security camera, your sins will find you! 

As the situation has changed, wearing of masks 

in Church is now discretionary, you may 

choose to wear a mask or not. Thank you for 

your cooperation during this time.  

Your prayers are asked for: 
Our parishioners who are sick: Rita Anand, Ellen 

Brown, Bridget Gaynor, Patrick Moore, Anne 

McGovern, Paul Reddington, Rosa Ruggiero, Fr 

Ivan Weston & Nina Wiktorowicz. May the Lord 

reach out his healing hand to them. 

For those whose anniversaries occur at this 

time: Henrietta Lee, David Clancy, Margaret 

Feehily, Joseph Lee, John Clark, Shane Thurnherr, 

Mary Moran, Patricia Murphy, Josef Mueller, 

Terence Shortt, Joseph O’Meara and Mary 

Rowland. May they rest in peace. 

GERALDINE ALINA GEORGE & LIA SKY 

SALNAVE who were baptised this week, with the 

help of family and friends may they grow in faith. 

AARON DEQUILLA, VICTOR SAM, 

SAMUEL TEIXEIRA, POLA BOBOWIK, 

SANUIL & TESHINA PETIGIRIYA AND 

AINARA CALONGE who all receive their First 

Communion this weekend, may they continue to 

grow in love for the Lord. 

National Cycle of Prayer: during Ordinary 
Time until September please pray for the following 
intentions: a deeper understanding between 
Christians and Jews; those who suffer 
persecution, oppression and denial of human 
rights; human life; Europe and seafarers. 

If you are going into hospital, please let Fr Philip 

know so he can visit. We do not always get the 

names of patients & can miss people if you do 

not tell us where they are. Thank you. 

 Last Sunday Collection: 

Papworth Everard: £47.00 

Huntingdon:  £309.12 

Standing Orders £425.50  

Total   £781.62 

Thank you for your generous support of our 

parish community. 

Collection for Catholic Communications 

Network was £229.81. Thank you. 
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FOOD BANK DONATIONS: our next monthly 

collection for the foodbank is Sunday 5th June. 

There is a box near each door, for your donations. 

Please bring tins, dried food or toiletries as your 

donation. 

PILGRIMAGE TO WALSINGHAM: a group of 

between 70 and 80 people represented our parish at 

the Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham and all 

enjoyed a wonderful day. The weather was kind to 

us and it was wonderful to gather once more at 

Walsingham 

DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO LOURDES: is 

now possible again, the dates are 19th – 26th 

August, if you wish to go please contact deacon 

John Morrill, john.morrill@rcdea.org.uk or 

check the pilgrimage website: Catholic Association 
- Lourdes - Tangney Tours (tangney-tours.com)  

FIRST HOLY COMMUNIONS: the children 

begin making their First Communions this Sunday 

and then on the Sundays during June. The church 

could be busier than usual but there is plenty of 

room at Saturday evening Mass at 19.00. 

CLEANERS THIS WEEK: Janice Moxham, 

Lorraine & Anthony Brooks on Wednesday 8th 

June at 12.00 noon Thank you. 

MARRIAGE & FAMILY LIFE MASS: the 

annual Marriage and Family Life Mass at the 

Cathedral will be held on Saturday June 18th at 

11.30am. All are welcome! Those who are 

celebrating significant anniversaries (one year, five 

years and every multiple of five years thereafter) 

will receive a certificate and a blessing from the 

Bishop. If you would like to register for a 

certificate, please use the online form: 

https://www.rcdea.org.uk/marriage-mass-

registration/ through the marriage and family 

section of the diocesan website. Certificates will be 

posted after the Mass. Join us after Mass for tea and 

cake in the Cathedral Hall. There will be a 

collection at the Mass for those who wish to help 

the Marriage and Family Life Commission in their 

work.  

PARISH COLLECTION remains the orange 

buckets near the doors for your offering. Thank you 

MASS AT PAPWORTH: after consultation with 

the people at Papworth I have decided to close the 

Saturday evening Mass there with effect from 

Saturday 18th June. Four Masses every weekend 

for the last 40 years has finally caught up with me 

and it is now too much on a regular basis. The 

Bishop has agreed this closure. I am grateful to the 

community at Papworth for their support and 

understanding in this matter.  

PLATINUM JUBILEE: thanks to all who helped 

to make the Jubilee Mass and party such a 

memorable occasion. The Mass was lovely, thanks 

to the musicians who did so well for us. Then the 

shared lunch was very enjoyable, and the weather 

was perfect for a garden party; wonderful to see 

parishioners able to gather together again. 

WEDNESDAY COFFEE MORNING: will be as 

usual this week after Mass on Wednesday morning. 

May God’s blessing be with you and 

all your family this week. 

 
Loving God, 

We pray for the people of Ukraine, 

for all those suffering or afraid, 

that you will be close to them  

and protect them. 

We pray for world leaders, 

for compassion, strength and wisdom to 

guide their choices. 

We pray for the world 

that in this moment of crisis, 

we may reach out in solidarity 

to our brothers and sisters in need. 

May we walk in your ways 

so that peace and justice 

become a reality for the people of Ukraine 

and for all the world. Amen. 
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